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WILSON

GARDEN AUTHORITY

EARWIG DESTROYER

EASY-TO-USE GRANULES

For earwig control around buildings and in vegetable,
small fruit, flower and ornamental gardens.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 19228.01   P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:   Carbaryl-5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

TO FORM POURING SPOUT, PRESS ALONG PERFORATIONS

DIRECTIONS:  Wilson Earwig Destroyer is in easy-to-use granular 
form to be used directly from this container to make bait 
stations. 

Wilson Earwig Destroyer contains ingredients to attract earwigs, 
sowbugs, crickets, cutworms, sap beetles, wood roaches and 
millipedes.  Place one or two tablespoonfuls of product in mounds 
in covered bait stations around building foundations, under 
porches and shrubbery, or throughout vegetable, fruit or flower 
gardens wherever earwigs or other listed insects are seen.  Cover 
with a flat stone, board or weighted foil plate to improve the 
attractiveness of the bait station and to protect its contents 
from pets and children.

For best results, set out bait stations in the evening and 
moisten bait slightly.  Baits are effective for up to ten days.



PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS.  Hazardous 
if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Wash hands 
thoroughly after use with soap and water. Do not contaminate 
feed, food, ponds or streams.

FIRST AID:  Carbaryl is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  If 
swallowed, induce vomitting and go to hospital.  Atropine is 
antidotal.  Wrap and dispose of used container with regular 
garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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